
 

 

Moretown Planning Commission 
Minutes 

January 5, 2016 
6:30 PM 

Moretown Elementary School 
 

Present: Jonathan Siegel, Chair; Karen Horn, Rube Scharges, Dara Torre, Deb 
Sargent. 
Guest: JB Weir 
 
Jonathan called the meeting to order at approximately 8:35. 
 
Planning Commission budget is $500.00 for next year. 
 
We need an annual report for the planning commission.  
 
The selectboard adopted the Moretown Town Plan on January 4, 2016. 
The next step is approval by the regional commission. Dara will talk to the regional 
commission about what is needed next. 
 
The Planning Commission discussed the details of proposed subdivision bylaws 
with JB. 
 
Rube made a motion to approve the minutes of December 15, 2015.  Dara seconded 
the motion, which was unanimously approved. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Karen Horn 
January 5, 2016 
 


